
Thanks for Going the Second Mile
Yes, we will contribute to the campaign at the following level:
❐   Sponsor ($5,000)
❐   Patron ($2,500)
❐   Supporter ($1,000)
❐   Contributor ($500)
❐   Other amount

Name

Title

Company

Address

Daytime phone

For payment, please:   ❐   Bill me  ❐   Bill my Visa
❐   Bill my MasterCard ❐   Bill my American Express

Card #

Expiration date

Name on card

Company

Mailing address

Daytime phone

To Support NCCBI and its Activities

ONE meaningful expression of
membership support for NCCBI is

through the special “Second Mile”
campaign program which is crucial to
NCCBI’s future. The funds will be used to
balance the NCCBI budget, invite state
and federal officials as our guests for the
Annual Meeting, increase our lobbying
activities, improve technology at the
NCCBI office, and continue to build a
reserve fund for emergencies. Please
help strengthen NCCBI by becoming:

CONTRIBUTORS: Gift of $500

• Contributors will receive two free
tickets to both the luncheon and dinner
plus a listing in the Annual Meeting
program and in the April issue of North
Carolina magazine.

SUPPORTERS: Gift of $1,000

• Supporters will receive four free
tickets to both the luncheon and dinner
plus a listing in the Annual Meeting
program and in the April issue of North
Carolina magazine.

PATRONS: Gift of $2,500

• Patrons will receive 10 free tickets to
both the luncheon and the dinner and a
listing in the Annual Meeting program
and in the April issue of North Carolina
magazine.

SPONSORS: Gift of $5,000

• Sponsors will receive 20 free tickets
to both the luncheon and the dinner,
formal recognition from the podium at the
Annual Meeting, plus a brief profile
published in the North Carolina maga-
zine.

NCCBI appreciates all gifts to the
“Second Mile” campaign regardless of
size. Anyone giving less than $500 will
be mentioned in the Annual Meeting
program. Please use the form at right to
let us know of your gift. Thank you.

Thank you!  Please fax this form to NCCBI at 919-836-1425
or you may mail it to NCCBI at P.O. Box 2508, Raleigh, N.C.
27602. If you have questions about the “Second Mile”
campaign, call Rosemary Wyche at 919-836-1413.

The ‘Second Mile’ Campaign


